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Dear Mark,

On behalf of the entire Notre Dame High School Fairfield community, especially

the cast and crew of Grease, thank you for your assistance with the promotion of

our Antique and Classic Car Show on April 15th. It was a pleasure to meet you and

host so many of the members of the Connecticut Seaport Car Club. As you know,

the event was a huge success, with almost 100 cars participating and hundreds of

viewers enjoying the day. It was so successful we are planning to make it an annual

event!

Your assistance truly helped to make this event such a success. We look forward

to your club's continued participation in the years to come.

With our most sincere thanks -

Kim Ward low Theresa Marzik 79
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Parent '13, '16 Director of Advancement


